
 

  

 Newsletter Friday 2nd February 2018 

Menu Week: Week beginning 5th February will be Week 3. 

 

Message from Mrs Garratt 
 

If a child damages school property the class team will speak to parents/carers on the same day and 
advise you that you may receive a letter once replacements costs have been obtained showing how 
much it has cost the school budget and asking for a donation. As you have seen in the media our 
school budgets are being cut annually and we can’t afford to replace or repair damages so we really 
appreciate a donation towards this as per our Charging and Remissions Policy. 
 

Please could you ensure all uniform has your child’s name in please, it will help greatly  

with PE and swimming. Many Thanks. 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, February 6th we will be completing activities and finding out even more about how 

to use the internet safely. The theme this year is “Create, Connect & Share Respect”. We will 

particularly look at who we are connected to, who keeps us safe and how we show respect, both 

on and offline. Although this is a national day to focus upon internet safety we continue to embed 

our Wyre Forest School message of “Are you online smart?” throughout each lesson. If you would 

like to try some activities with your child try www.saferinternetday.org or chilnet.com 

 

12BC 

Class 12BC have been making pizzas in Food Technology as part of 

their ASDAN Personal Progress work for the unit ‘Preparing Drinks 

and Snacks’.  They have been doing well choosing toppings, adding 

them to the base, and following health and safety rules, such as 

wearing an apron and washing hands.  They have taken them home 

to share with family, from whom we’ve had some good feedback.  

http://www.saferinternetday.org/
http://chilnet.com/


 

7W 

7W have been experiencing their own mystery story as a crime has 

been committed in their classroom - the sweet tin has been stolen! 

The class have narrowed their investigation down to 3 suspects and 

have written questions for their interview which took place on 

Tuesday. Hopefully they will catch the thief! 

 

11G  

 

11G Class have been working hard recreating circus pictures during art, they are 

working towards their next art qualification. Keep up the hard work. 

 
 

 
 

 

Last, but not least… 
A big thank you to everyone who voted for the allotment in the Tesco Groundwork Charity. We 

came second and have been awarded £2000 which will buy us a new shed 

and some much-needed tools. Many Thanks from The Sixth Form. 

 
 
 

 
Friends of Wyre Forest School 
 

Rainbow Day - Friday 16th February 

Children and staff are invited to join in a bright and brilliant day by wearing a top of any 

colour along with usual uniform. Suggested donation 50p to raise funds for Friends of 

WFS. 

FEBRUARY 

2 BEECH ASSEMBLY 

6 Safer Internet Day – Details in this week’s newsletter 

9 MAPLE ASSEMBLY 

13 Introduction to Signalong – Russell House 

14 Sign A Story – (Early Years and Lower School) 

14 Friends of Wyre Forest School meeting at Russell House at 1.30pm 

15 BIRCH & HOLLY – Mayan Assembly  (more details to follow soon) 

16 ASH ASSEMBLY 

16 Friends of WFS Dressing up day - Rainbow Day – details in this newsletter 

HALF TERM 
Monday 19th – Friday 23rd February 2018 

 

Don’t forget to keep the office updated with changes of details / contact numbers etc., thank you. 
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